
  NEWSLETTER 27th September 2024 

 

A big thank you to everyone who joined us for 
our coffee morning or made cake donations.  

We raised over 

£300  



Junior Safety Officers 

Our Junior Safety Officers were officially appointed this week by the 
Lord Mayor of Halton at the DCBL Stadium.  

Our competition winners poster designs will be made into a banner for our 
gate to help keep the road safe. 



Representatives from our Mini Vinnies, ECO Club 
and Student Council helped Halton Housing Trust 

plant bulbs for next spring. 

Student Council 



Awards 
Congratulations to the following  

children 

SMILE AWARDS 

DOJO AWARDS  

SUPERSTAR AWARDS  



 
 

 
• Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd October —Book Fair after school 
 
• Tuesday 1st October—School Photographs. 
 
• Thursday 10th October—New 2025 reception open evening. 3.30pm –

5.30pm. If you know anyone coming up to starting school age please 
pass this on. 

 
• Friday 11th October—Harvest Festival 9am—Reception parents only 

invited to attend. 
 
• Monday 14th October -Year 6—Safety Central 
• Tuesday 15th October  -Year 2—Safety Central 
 PLEASE DO THE ONLINE PERMISSION SLIP FOR THESE TRIPS. 
 A VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTION OF £10 TOWARDS THE 
 COACHES CAN ALSO BE PAID VIA SCHOOL SPIDER. 
 
 
• 16th/17th October—Parents evening—appointments released nearer 

the time. 
 
• Thursday 24th October—Own Clothes or Spooky Fancy Dress for a 

Halloween disco. £2 per child for the disco, sweets and drinks. 
 

 School closes normal time on Thursday 24th  
October and reopens on Monday 4th November 

 
 
 

 

 



 
St John Fisher—Live on X 
Follow us @SJF_Widnes.  

PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL AT DROP OFF AND  

COLLECTION 

Can we please ask that you do not park or manoeuvre outside the gates when 
dropping off/collecting. As you can appreciate the school is  

situated in a side road which makes parking difficult so we would ask that you park 
elsewhere rather than risk manoeuvring on Edward Street. 

We understand that you are all busy and have places to go of a morning and 
evening but please lets not wait for a child to be hurt. 

We now have a school Instagram account— if you have said no to 
Twitter (X) on the permission form then we will not show  
pictures of your child on our Instagram. If you have agreed to 
Twitter (X) but do not want them on Instagram please let the 
Office know. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-
word/goodness?pid=MTA101634&v=149.2  

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/goodness?pid=MTA101634&v=149.2
https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/goodness?pid=MTA101634&v=149.2


As we start a new school year please 
note the following: 
 
• Juice or flavoured water is not allowed in water bottles. 
 
• Year 1 and 2 do not require snacks—they are provided with fruit. 
 
• Healthy snacks only for KS2. 
 
• If you are not able to collect your child and are sending someone 

different to normal please notify the school office so that we can 
be confident that your child is collected safely. 

 
• All appointment letters/texts must to be seen at the  
       Office. 
 
• We are often asked to pass on leaflets from external sports, 

dance and drama clubs. We do this to help support the local  
       community but they are not affiliated with or endorsed by the 
       school. 
 
• Please complete this years Permission Form on School Spider via 

the School Spider App which you will need to download. 
 

ALLERGIES 
Our kitchen is nut free—we would ask that you do not send  

products containing nuts in to school in lunch boxes or snacks. 
Thank you for the support with as it will limit the risk for our 

children with nut allergies. 



Admissions 2025 

It is that time of year again when Year 6 can apply for High 
School and we open our  doors to 2025 Reception applications. 

Our Reception Open Evening is on Thursday 10th October 
3.30pm to 5.30pm drop in.  

Please spread the word to anyone you know who might want to 
apply to our lovely little school. 

Please see our website for the forms. 


